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Hello Brittan Families and Community Members,  

 

My name is Heather Azevedo and I am thrilled to be your new 

Superintendent/Principal.  I was born and raised in Live Oak, married my 

high-school sweetheart, Joe, and together we have built a life here in 

Sutter and are raising our two teenage sons, Jeffrey who will be a Senior, 

and Hayden, who will be a Freshman at Sutter Union High School.  I 

loved growing up in this area, and when Brittan hired me in the summer of 

2003; I knew it would be my forever home. 

 

I began my educational career as an Eighth Grade English teacher.  From 

there I continued to serve our school community in a variety of ways, and 

it was always centered on passion, dedication, and enthusiasm.  I received 

my Masters in Education; Reading and Literature and then in 2017, I was 

given the opportunity to grow in this profession and was accepted into the 

Preliminary Administrative Service Credential Program through California 

State University, Chico, which propelled me into the Administration side 

of education. 

 

Brittan is a very special school and Sutter is a very special community. 

Year after year, our staff continues to go above and beyond for our 

students and their families.  Our school Motto is “Every Student; Every 

Day,” and I truly believe that whether your child/children walk onto 

campus, or are seen out and about in the community; our staff show them 

we really mean what we say and that they matter! I believe in our 

community and have high expectations for making this a remarkable year.  

 

It’s a Great Day to be a Bear!    

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Heather Azevedo 
 


